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New Report Details Pipeline Performance

FORT ST. JOHN – The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) continues to enhance transparent 
reporting with the release of a new annual report that provides a comprehensive look at British Columbia’s 
pipeline system.

Pipeline Performance in British Columbia in 2009 is another tool the Commission will use to continually 
improve its reporting procedures and make information widely available to British Columbians.

In 2009, over 35,000 kilometres of pipeline was under jurisdiction of the Commission. The report details 
these pipelines, how the Commission manages the safety and integrity of pipelines and any incidents that 
occurred during the year. A discussion of the Commission’s required Integrity Management Plans and safety 
reporting procedures combines with an analysis of industry operations and incidents to show how the current 
regulatory framework is effective for pipeline management today, and how it will be enhanced in coming 
years.

Access the report at www.ogc.gov.bc.ca.
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